
  

                  
Governing Board Special Meeting of 

June 10, 2020 

 
The Contra Costa Community College District Governing Board held a special meeting remotely 
via Zoom on June 10, 2020, beginning with public session at 5:00 p.m., followed by closed 
session at 6:30 p.m. 
 
2020-21 Budget Discussion 
Due to the state’s dismal 2020-21 budget projections as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the 
Governing Board heard a presentation by District staff regarding budget planning for 2020-21 in 
response to potential reductions from the state. 
 
 

 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON JUNE 24, 2020, AT 6:00 P.M. VIA ZOOM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Vicki Gordon, Secretary 

(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) • Greg Enholm (Ward 5) • Shreejal Luitel, Student Trustee 
 

 

 


